Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF THE LOTTERY
The Department of the Lottery announces CANCELLATION of the following public meeting: 
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, February 17, 2021, 10:30 a.m. Eastern Time
PLACE: Florida Lottery Headquarters, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, Florida 32301, 1(888)585-9008, Conference Room Number: 779-281-710.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The public meeting scheduled for February 17, 2021, for the Florida Lottery Evaluation Team to discuss and finalize scores and determine vendors within a competitive range for negotiations regarding Invitation to Negotiate (ITN), Procurement for Uninterruptible Power Supply and Power Distribution Units, Equipment and Installation Project Number: 012-20/21 has been CANCELED and will be rescheduled. The public meeting was noticed in the February 10, 2021, edition of the Florida Administrative Register.
